From: Cynthia Nicchi

Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2024 10:23 AM

To: Susan Swartz <SSwartz@sgcsd.net>

Subject: Extended leave

Dear Superintendent Swartz,

I am writing to let you know that after much deliberation, my husband and I have made the decision for me to continue to stay home. I do not plan to return to teaching in the fall. I have thoroughly enjoyed working at Scotia-Glenville and appreciate the opportunity you provided me back in 2017.

Please let me know if you have any questions and what additional information you may need from me.

Thank you, Cindy Nicchi